
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 
 
SUPPLEMENTARY BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING: 15 October 2012 
 
IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 
 
(SE12/0195)  PROGRAM – Internal Product 
 
 
Senator Hanson-Young (written) asked: 
 
Were clients from all boats eligible for PRE or only boats 175 upwards? 
Please detail the boats which were included. 
 
 
Answer: 
 
Boat identification numbers were not a consideration for eligibility for PRE. 
Please refer to SE12/0191 on the criteria for eligibility for PRE. 
 


